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26th June 2019 
Dear Parent / Guardian         
 
RE:  INFORMATION FOR SEPTEMBER 2019 
 
Primary 1 pupils commence on Friday 30th August 2019 9am – 12 noon. 
Whole school Monday 2nd September 2019 9am. 
 
REMINDER- Free School Meals must be applied for each year, if you would like to apply please collect a 
form from the Jobs and Benefits Office or telephone the Education Authority on 028 8241 1496 to have 
a form posted out. 
 
CLASSES - Please find below details of classes for September 2019. Children will meet their new teacher 
on Thursday 27th June 2019 as part of our transition programme. 
  
Primary 1 - Mrs C Boyd Primary 5 – Mrs C Miller and Mrs L Coulter  

Primary 2 - Mrs J Radcliffe  
 

 
Primary 6 - Miss J Holmes 

Primary 3 - Mrs R Ash 
 

 
Primary 7 - Mrs J O’Donnell 

Primary 4 – Mrs J McConway 
 

 
 

STATIONERY - We would very much appreciate it if your child could bring the following items to their 
class teacher on returning to school in September 2019. 
 
STATIONERY ITEMS REQUIRED 
P1 & P2 
2 x Staedtler HB Jumbo Pencils 
1 x Pack of Colouring Pencils 
2 x Pritt Stick (no coloured Pritt please) 
4 x Whiteboard pens 
 

P3 & P4 
2 x Staedtler HB Pencils 
1x Staedtler Pencil Eraser 
1 x Pack of Colouring Pencils 
2 x Pritt Stick (no coloured Pritt please) 
4 x Whiteboard pens 
 

These items will be collected by the class teacher at the start of term and kept for whole class use. 
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Primary 5 to Primary 7 
6 x Staedtler HB Pencils                                   2 x Pritt Stick (no coloured Pritt please) 
1 x Staedtler Pencil Eraser                                2 x Highlighters 
1 x Pack of Colouring Pencils                            1 x 4GB USB Pen (P5 only) 
4 x Black Handwriting Pens (good quality)           4 x Whiteboard Pens 
2x Blue Biro for self-corrections 
Pritt and whiteboard pens will be collected by the class teacher at the start of term and kept for 
whole class use. Other items will be managed independently. 
  
UNIFORM – We highly value and take pride in our RVIPS uniform. Please can I emphasise that only 
plain black or navy school shoes should be worn at all times.  
 
Trainers/Vans are not appropriate for school uniform.  
 
Plain black trainers to be worn for PE sessions only.  
 
Also, can I emphasise that only RVIPS joggers, and not branded joggers are appropriate for school.  
 
We are very appreciative of your co-operation in this matter and are very much looking forward to the new 
school term.  
   
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Julie McDonagh  


